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School News 
 
Year 4 visit to Blencathra 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to our Year 4 children who enjoyed our 
residential visit to Blencathra last Wednesday and 
Thursday.  It was a great experience!  Parents & 
Carers are invited to hear about our visit in our Year 
4 Class Assembly on Thursday 1st October at 
9:00am. Refreshments will follow the Assembly and 
there will be a chance to see some of the children's 
work too! 
 
Year 6 visit the Oriental Museum 
 
Year 6 had a great day last Monday learning all 
about Japan and Japanese culture. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 Robinwood - it’s nearly here! 

The children in Year 6 are very excited about  
spending time at Robinwood next week.  We know 
they will have a fantastic experience and look       
forward to all the stories and pictures which will    
follow. 

Star of the Week - 18th September 2015 
 

Reception -   Airren 
Year 1 -   Nicole 
Year 2 -   Tyler 
Year 3 -   Ellie 
Year 5 -   Lucy-J 
Year 6 -   Harley 
  
 

Star of the Week - 25th September 2015 
 

 
Reception  -  Summer 
Year 1  -  Reuben   
Year 2  -  Olivia 
Year 3  -  Morgan 
Year 4  -  Leon 
Year 5  -  Ebony 
Year 6  -  Chloe 

Diary Dates:  
          

Mon 28th Sept  -   Yr 6 Residential to Robinwood 
                        Return Wed 30th Sept 2.30pm 

Thur 1st Oct -  Yr 4 Blencathra Assembly 9.00am 
 
Fri 9th Oct       -   Robinwood - Parents Assembly  

 
Tues 13th Oct -   School Photograph Day 
 
Fri 16th Oct  -   Macmillan Children Society   
                                Coffee morning at 9.00am 
Mon 19th Oct -   Anglo Saxon W/Shop with Yr 5 
 
Fri 23rd Oct -   Harvest Festival at Church 9.30pm 
 
 

Break for October Holidays return  
Monday 2nd November 
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